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SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of House Health Committee Amendment    
  
House Health Committee amends House Memorial 71 to expand the working group of experts to 
include “providers of home health care, behavioral health services or services for people with 
disabilities and any other interested stakeholders.” 
 
     Synopsis of Original Bill 
 
House Memorial 71 would require the Human Services Department to convene a working group 
of stakeholders to address measures to ensure individuals receiving Medicaid benefits, 
particularly those with chronic illnesses or behavioral or developmental disabilities or who 
receive  home health care,  are actually receiving benefits.   
 
HSD would further be required to make findings and recommendations to the Legislative Health 
and Human Services Committee regarding a plan to verify delivery of services to Medicaid 
recipients. 
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FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
Note noted. 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
It might be helpful to include a representative from the Medicaid Fraud and Elder Abuse 
Division of the Office of the Attorney General in the working group. 
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